
  

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation (ODOT) proposes to improve the I-35 and I-
240 Interchange in Oklahoma City. A public Meeting is scheduled for 6:30 
pm, Thursday, August 28, 2003 at the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation, Oklahoma City Residency located at, 1021 S.E. 59th Street, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.  
 
The existing I-35/I-240 Interchange is a low-speed clover-leaf design that is 
experiencing major congestion and operational issues. The Department 
proposes to reconstruct the interchange to improve safety, operational 
function, and capacity. The purpose of the informal meeting is to discuss 
improvements that would best meet the current and future travel demands in 
the area and to request information from the public to further assist in the 
evaluation of critical social, economic, and environmental effects that may 
result from the project.  
 
ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all residents, including those 
who may be disabled. If you would like to attend this meeting but find it 
difficult because of a disability, architectural barrier, or another special need, 
please contact Mr. Joe Khatib at (405) 521-3651.  
 
Questions before the meeting may be directed to Mr. Joe Khatib, 
Environmental Coordinator, at (405) 521-3651 by telephone or by writing 
Mr. Khatib at Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N.E. 21st 
Street, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105.  
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